
This Week @LP 

 April 7, 2017. 

It has been a good week back as students and staff get back in “the groove” after 

our two week spring break!  The rest of the school year will fly by, especially for 

our grade twelve students. 

 

 

Our gym is being painted and it looks great! We expect all the work to be 

complete by the end of next week. We invite you to come in and take a peek! 

 

 

 

Lambrick is pleased to host the Canadian Invictus Team 

(http://www.invictusgames2017.com/) for their training! 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.invictusgames2017.com/


 

Please see below for important calendar items and graduation information. 

 Lambrick Pro-D Day, Thursday April 13th 
 Good Friday - Friday April 14th  & Easter Monday April 17th   
 Term 3 Report Cards home on Tuesday April 18th   
 Parent Teacher interviews - Wednesday April 19th - students dismissed at 12 

noon - Interviews from 1:30pm-4pm & 6-8pm - Parents can sign up online for 
interview times the morning of April 11th-Evening of April 18th. 

   “Balancing Our Minds” on teen mental health, Thursday May 4th. 
Students can see a counsellor to sign up. 

 "Internet/Social Media Safety and Digital Literacy Education 101 for 
Parents by Darren Laur is a community event being hosted at Lambrick Park 
Church on Wednesday April 26th from 7-9pm and Lambrick Secondary 
School Families are invited! "Darren Laur, retired Victoria Police officer and 
current Internet Safety Guru (also known as The White Hatter), will be 
presenting a 2 hour seminar on Internet Literacy & Safety, designed to help 
parents protect their children from the potential dangers on the internet. 
Darren’s presentations are award winning." 

 Lambrick Park’s 40th Anniversary Celebration, Friday May 5th, 2017.  
All families are welcome to drop in between 4pm - 10pm for food, music & a trip 
down memory lane.  

Important Grade 12 Information 

At this time, 70 grade 12 students ARE NOT in a position to graduate because they 
have not completed their GRADUATION TRANSITION. There have been many 
reminders, texts, announcements & messages to grads to remind them.  Students have 
until April 30th to complete their GT. (https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/student-
info/grad-transition/) 

Scholarship crunch time is fast approaching! Scholarships are not only for straight “A” 
students! 

Please encourage your child to get organized and seek assistance as needed. Please see 
the link below for all the most up to date information that has been shared with your 
child. 

 http://lambrickparkcareercentre.weebly.com/scholarships 

Graduation information Page, #GRAD2017: 

 https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/student-info/grad2017/ 

 

Thank you & have a great weekend! 
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